
 

Lemon Bay Touchdown Club 
PO Box 38 

Englewood, FL 34295 
5013C Non Profit EIN# 45-4977156 

 

Dear Prospective Business Sponsor, 

 

We are asking for your business sponsorship to support the Lemon Bay High School football team by 

being part of the Fence Line Sign Program. High school athletic programs have to rely on the fundraising 

activities to cover their budgets as school districts are unable to provide the necessary funding to cover all 

the operational costs. One of the cornerstones of the Lemon Bay football team is the support of its business 

sponsors. Lemon Bay High School football takes a lot of pride in displaying the signs of our sponsors.  
 

As a direct result of our sponsors’ financial support, we have made some significant improvements to 

our football program by purchasing the newest technology in helmets that are designed to lower the risk of 

concussion. A large portion of our budget is directed towards providing our student athletes with the 

necessary equipment to keep them safe and properly equipped.  
 

This year our spending priorities include: 

• Additional field equipment (Quarterback and kicking nets) 

• Player apparel (Workout uniforms, game day polos and new jerseys) 

• Assistant Coaches (Beyond the minimum that the district funds) 

• Videographers (To provide footage that players and coaches can review during and after the game) 

 

We ask that you please give strong consideration of a sponsorship to the Lemon Bay High School football 

team for its Fall and Spring programs! A sign with your company information will be proudly displayed at 

the Lemon Bay football field.  
 

Signs will be displayed during school months for 1 year. This provides exposure for your advertisement 

for Varsity and JV football, Varsity and JV girls and boys Soccer and Track. In addition, our sign sponsor will be 

mentioned during home football games. 
 

The price for a sign is $400 and it also includes two valuable Manta Passes. The Manta passes can be 

used for every home game the Mantas play for any sport (playoffs excluded per FHSAA rules).  
 

To become a proud sponsor of the Lemon Bay Football Fence Line Sign Program please contact Suzie 

Moore 941-270-6248 or email us at lbtdclub@gmail.com . The football program appreciates your time and 

consideration. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ryan Johnson 

President, Lemon Bay Touchdown Club 

941-586-8019 

mailto:lbtdclub@gmail.com

